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AGS ANNUAL MEETING:

The annual election of officers will be held at the next meeting,
Tuesday evening, February 8. The nominating committee, composed
of Bill Sebesta, Dick Allen and Hank Farrell will prescnt the
following nominees:

President: Ron Grodevant

Vice President: Bob Noll

Secretary: Terry Terrenoire
Treasurer: Larry Taylor

Board Member at Large: Bill Sebesta

During the election, nominations will be accepted from the floor.

MEETING LOCAT ION:

The February 8 meeting will be held at 7:30 pm at the New York
State Electric and Gas Co. building on Old Vestal Road in Vestal.
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CHANGE IN AGS BY-LAWS

The membership will be asked to vote on a recommendation by the
Board of Directors to change the Annual Club Meeting from
February to October.

DUES NOTICE: Bill Underkofier

1977 Dues should be paid at the beginning of the annual meeting
or before. Only paid up members are eligible to vote on club
business including the election of officers and the proposed
By-Laws change.

MEET ING PROGRAM

Tha February 8 meeting program will be a continuation of the
program on Battery and Engine malntenance which was started
at the January meeting by Len Wallace and Bill Underkofler.

STRCA FUN FLY: Larry Taylor

Date: Sunday, February 13

Time: 1:60 pm

Place: Sayre Club Field, Nichols, New York

Events: Planes with Skis, Floats or wheels will be flown

depending upon the weather. Events will be determined at the
field depending upon attendance and preference of flyers,

PARTY REMINDER: Ron Grodevant

Remember, keep Saturday evening, March 12 open for the AGS party
which will be held at King Arthurs Restaurant in Endicott,
Details will be sent out soon.
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THE PREZ SEZ: Terry Terrenolre

At last the year has come to an end; and a very successful year
at that. As | outlined last month many goals have been met and
we can set our sights on new horizons,

| feel that in the past year the club has grown stronger and has
more to offer the newcomer In the form of better meetings,
excellent companionship, and a beautiful flying site.

Now all we have to do Is reach and educate the non-members ang
former members. As has been stated in the past, a doubling of
our membership would virtually eliminate our financial problems.

| would like to offer my sincere thanks to those of you who have
contributed so much to the progerss we have made in 1976. And
a very special thanks to all the Board members who gave up many

hours of building and flying in order that you, the members, vuld
have a better club.

In closing, let me wish the new AGS Presldent and Board ofc
Directors the best of luck in the year ahead.



